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BENEFIT TO PACK:  This is our primary means of recruiting.

DESCRIPTION:  Historically we have been allowed to setup a table either in the gym or outside along with a display to promote scouting and encourage boys to sign up.  We have asked scouts to be there in uniform and invite boys to visit our table.  In 2012 we had a bounce house outside in the shape of a Tiger outside for all the kids to enjoy which allowed us to extend our presence beyond the open house but we did need a gas generator after Red Pine closed.  2012 we also had good success in having welcome folders with applications to fill out right there and having den leaders contact them afterward to invite them to meetings.

End of Prior School Year
Confirm with Red Pine the date of the open house, where we can set up our display, and ask about any restrictions.  Generally we want to be sure not to delay anyone’s entrance into the school as the teachers and staff have a limited time to see every family.

Mid-Summer
Line up volunteers to man the display and sign up table.  
Build WELCOME folders containing pertinent information for new families.
Create attractive and interactive display to draw in kids.
Use Unit Toolbox on www.northernstarbsa.org to order supplies, give away items, and posters.

Early August
Confirm plans with Red Pine as to when and where to setup.
Confirm volunteer schedule.
Complete display creation.
Attend CBD Roundtable Recruitment Training and pick up recruitment packet.

Open House Night
Setup display and table with WELCOME folders, applications, pens and give aways.

PAST IDEAS
Sweet Reward for arriving in uniform!  Scouts and Leaders Class A uniform (button up blue/khaki tucked in), other family members wearing red white stripe Pack t-shirt.  Check in at our tent site out front to receive.  Girl Scouts TOO!

Recruiter Patch for your uniform!  If you sponsor a scout through the registration process.

To SUCCEED we need every scout to invite a couple of friends to join.  To make us more visible to families considering scouting we are teaming up with the Girl Scouts in helping Red Pine have a successful Open House.  Each den/patrol needs to have at least four boys work their time slot--2 will be at the front door welcoming families and handing out Open House programs while a couple others will be in the gym inviting families to come check out scouting.
